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	Reason for Request for Withdrawal



ERCOT submitted Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 976 on October 1, 2019, to provide additional clarity with respect to allowable transactions for a Resource Entity represented by a Virtual Qualified Scheduling Entity (QSE) or an Emergency QSE.  Subsequently, at the November 20, 2019 TAC meeting, policies associated with the potential defaults of generators were identified as an issue requiring further consideration as part of the Summer 2019 Lessons Learned topic.  Accordingly, because of the overlap, ERCOT wishes to withdraw NPRR976 pending broader market discussion of the issue.  
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